
Submitter: Dolly Specht 

On Behalf Of: CPO4M and Tigard CCE 

Committee: Joint Committee On Transportation 

Measure: HB2756 

As a resident of Tigard and living in a community north of Hall Blvd, I've noted the 

exponential increase in traffic on this road, with the least attention from ODOT 

regarding maintenance and upkeep which seriously compromises safety on it. 

 

This is our community, please allow us to take care of it, but help us. 


